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17st January 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Monday 30th January, volunteers from St Laurence Church (supported by Mrs Banks) will be holding a 
‘Messy Church’ here at school. The session will be free and will include fun craft activities linked to the 
school’s Christian value this term, which is ‘Perseverance’. The children will also be given a snack and 
drink. The session will run from 3.30pm to 4.30pm. All age school children year reception-6 are welcome! 
 
If your child would like to attend, then please complete and return the slip below by Thursday 26th 
January. We cannot accept forms returned after this date as the volunteers need to prepare the right 
number of crafts and snacks and ensure we have enough adult helpers. 
 
Lynette Banks  
(Class Teacher/RE co-ordinator) 
 

 
 
 
My child(ren) ______________________________________________________________________would 
like to attend ‘Messy Church’ on Monday 30th January 3.30pm to 4.30pm. 
 
My child will be collected from school by _________________________________________________ 
Or  
My child should go straight to After School Club with PH Sports    Yes/No (please delete as appropriate) 
 
Signed __________________________ Date _______________ 
 
Name of parent (printed) _________________________________ 
 


